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Subject: Stop increasing resident property taxes by not adding non-essential proposals
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You don't often get email from overlandd@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important

Please act to stop increasing non-essential items from our city property taxes added into our
St. Paul home mortgages.  

Specifically, this means to immediately start by lowering the recent levy proposed by Mayor
Carter.  
These increases are too much to ask for from many or the majority of Saint Paul city
taxpayers.  

I am asking you and fellow council members to immediately start cutting the city budget by
not adding any non-essential proposals to it. 
If nothing gets done soon, we plan to vote differently the next time, and also plan to move out
of our St. Paul home as soon as possible.

Sincerely, 

David and Carol Overland
1930 Clear Avenue
Saint Paul, MN 55119
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